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22 September 2025 
 
AWARUA NETWORK PROJECT  
Notice of Construction Works – Mill Road South 

Dear customer, 

We’re getting in touch to let you know that further work for the Awarua Network Project will be 
happening in your area on Thursday 25 September 2025.  

What’s happening? 

 
This is to hang the line on a final piece of the Awarua line that could not be done by helicopter. 
While most of the major work on this line is complete, we may also need to return in the near future 
to complete some final pieces of work. 

What to expect 

• Access: Traffic management will be in place. Mill Road South will be closed between 
Oteramika Road and Mason Road. Residents will continue to have access. 
 

• Power outages: We will be providing generator power while we complete this work. You can 
expect brief outages (under 30 seconds) between 6.30-7.30am and 4.00-6.00pm to safely 
switch properties between generator supply and the network 

We appreciate your patience and support as we deliver this important upgrade to the electricity 
network. If you have any questions or specific concerns, you can contact us via email at 
awarualine@powernet.co.nz, or by contacting a PowerNet team member on 027 233 6016 

For more information about the Awarua Network Project, please visit www.powernet.co.nz/current-
projects. 

 

Regards, 

 

The PowerNet Team 
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